
Monthly Report to the Provost – Faculty of Science 

The Faculty of Science (FoS) has the following to report for March 2024: 

Engaging Learners 

Dr. Cherie Enns, 



Dr. Kseniya Garaschuk, Math & Stats, completed her first year as the Chair of the Equity, Diversity, and 
Inclusiveness Committee of the Canadian Mathematical Society (CMS). This included overseeing the national 
committee and implementing several initiatives for the semi-annual CMS meetings. Initiatives included creating 
and deploying the demographics EDI survey to collect data and inform decision-making, advocating 


